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Fellowship in  
Teaching Innovation Award
Call for 2017 Applications
The purpose of the Fellowship in Teaching Innovation Award is to 
encourage Western faculty members (full-time and part-time) to pursue 
teaching innovations at Western University. The Fellowship exists primarily, 
but not exclusively, to support undergraduate and professional school 
teaching at the University, matching Western’s commitment to the 
highest standards and quality of undergraduate education.

One award of up to $10,000 is available. Teaching innovation 
projects may take many forms, such as developing new strategies for 

student engagement or initiatives involving the novel incorporation 
of educational technology into classroom settings. The award 

may be used to develop teaching innovation projects 
through the purchase of release-time, support for graduate 

students, acquisition of technology, or to attend teaching 
conferences.

For more information, contact Dr. Nanda Dimitrov 
Acting Director of the Teaching Support Centre  

by phone at ext. 84621  
or e-mail: nanda.dimitrov@uwo.ca

The deadline for receipt of applications is March 1, 2017.   
Application procedures can be found at:  www.uwo.ca/tsc

Teaching 
Support 
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Dinner is served

PAUL MAYNE // WESTERN NEWS
Western’s annual student culinary completion, CHOPT, had the knives dicing and sauces sautéing as it wrapped up earlier this week in Sydenham Hall, where Anthony Lasocha, front, 
Sam Helman and Tariq Keshavji went plate-to-plate in competition. When the pans were washed and the dishes done, the Top Chef title went to Helman, with Lasocha taking the 
People’s Choice Award. Western’s Hospitality Services hosted similar events at four other residences earlier this month.


